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MARY IMMACULATE PRIMARY 

~ NEWSLETTER ~ 

Term 2 Week 1:  Monday 29th April 2019 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill  NSW 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au      T: 9933 7800     E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to Term 2! 
 
We are now of course in the wonderful Liturgical season of Easter. During this Ɵme we reflect on the risen 
Christ, God’s power over death and our renewal as people of faith and acƟon. During the readings on the 
weekend we heard again the words of Jesus, “Peace be with you”. We carry His peace into our new term. The 
focus on the weekend was also regarding Thomas who refused to believe in the risen Christ without seeing and 
feeling Jesus himself. Jesus appears to the disciples again and Thomas sees and believes. 
 
I had a family seeking enrolment this morning. They asked about how our faith is taught. We, as you would 
know, have a core curriculum which is taught in class each week. But there is much more to our faith that is not 
only covered in those lessons. Our faith is centrally one of relaƟonship and our role as being made in the image 
and likeness of God. Our God is trinitarian ‐ Father, Son and Holy Spirit. And so our school strives to develop the 
relaƟonal abiliƟes of our students. This is one of the reasons we have agile and flexible learning spaces as 
students progress up through the grades. Being made in the image and likeness of God, our mission together is 
make evident to others our divine giŌ and God’s kingdom. We do this by living our Gospel values. It’s a lot to do! 
But all we have to do is be as much as we can like Jesus ‐ The Easter Story has that as its message. We can all be 
like Jesus ‐ such is God’s power and ours! 
 
On May 18 those of voƟng age will go to the polls for the upcoming Federal ElecƟon. I encourage all our 
community to consider highly the significance of the importance of your vote in supporƟng the educaƟonal 
future of your child. EducaƟon remains one of the most pivotal policy areas for all poliƟcal parƟes. They know 
how educaƟon is one of the policies that voters want clarity on. Is there a difference in their policy posiƟons? 
Which one is best in alignment with your goals for your children? 
 
With appreciaƟon for your ongoing support, 

 

 
 
Stephen Dowd, Principal 

 

Easter CelebraƟon Mass 
 

Parents are welcome to join us 

for our whole school Easter 

CelebraƟon Mass this Friday, 

3rd May 2019 at 9:30am 
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ANZAC Day Ceremony  
 

ANZAC: Australian and New Zealand Army Corps. 
 
On the freezing, foggy morning of April the 25th, hundreds of 
people, including students from Mary Immaculate, gathered 
together in the streets of Riverstone. We marched together, 
towards the stage where the ceremony would be held. As we 
passed, we saw policemen and surviving soldiers surrounding 
a statue in the centre of the street, standing at aƩenƟon. 

 
We all felt a sense of pride as we hearƟly sang our Australian Anthem. Many people gave their speech on what 
ANZAC day meant to them, and we were also reflecƟng on what it meant to us during the Last Post and the Minute 
of Silence. We were called up to the stage with the rest of the schools and sporƟng clubs to lay our wreath 
underneath the sculpture. It felt like such a privilege to be able to add our own contribuƟon to a cause that people 
sacrificed their own lives in. It felt like such an honour to just aƩend the ceremony. 
 
Being there filled us with a range of emoƟons, showing our respect to the soldiers that served us in war. We laid the 
wreath with pride, in honour of everyone that sacrificed their lives for us. We all felt proud to be Australian, as they 
raised the flag, as we sang the naƟonal anthem and as they played ‘The Last Post’.  
 
During the minute of silence we reflected deeply about those who died in war and the things they sacrificed for their 
country, Australia. We didn’t gather to celebrate these soldiers but commemorate them,  remember them, as the 
people who sacrificed their own lives for the country. They made the greatest sacrifice whether they knew it or not. 
 
As John the Apostle once said, ‘There is no greater love, than to lay down your life for a friend’. 
 
‘Lest We Forget’. 
 
Mary Immaculate Primary School Leaders 
 
Isabelle Boshelle 
Konnor Gonzales 

 
 
 

 
 

ANZAC DAY LITURGY 
 

Please join us for the ANZAC Day Liturgy on 
Wednesday, 1st May 2019 at 9:30am. 

 
To be held in the MulƟpurpose Area 

 
All welcome to aƩend 
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SCHOOL FEES 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, families should have received their statements by now. 
If you have not, please contact the office for a copy. 

 
Please note that the school fee accounts are 30 day terms, therefore 

all Instalment 1 2019 fees are now to be finalised. 
 

For families not on a Flexible Payment Plan, please ensure that Instalment 1 2019 
fees are finalised via internet banking this week (refer BPay details on your statement). 

 
If you have only recently received your statement and need more Ɵme to pay or are 

experiencing difficulty with fees, please contact the school via email:  
Imac‐qkhlfees@parra.catholic.edu.au or 02 9933 7800 

to discuss your situaƟon or to make alternate arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Term 2! 
 
We hope that everyone had a great Easter break and enjoyed our VacaƟon Care. 
 
Just a few reminders: 
 

 Tuesday and Wednesday aŌer school care is at capacity so we are unable to take any extra 
 children on those days. 
 

 If you are wanƟng to enrol into COSHC collect a 2019 enrolment form from the school office or 
from COSHC directly. Enrolment forms however must be handed back to COSHC. We are on site 
6:30am ‐ 10am and from 2:00‐ 6:30pm 

 
If you have any quesƟons please contact Courtney on 0417 203 333. 
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 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

AcrobaƟcs  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE‐OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 

PIANO LESSONS 

 

 

Tony McDonald 

L.Mus.AGM, A.Mus.AGM, C.Mus.A 

Parklea/Stanhope Gardens 

Give your child the giŌ of music 

Beginners to Advanced 

Australian Guild or AMEB Exams 

Fully Accredited Teacher 

Stanhope Gardens 

Phone – 0432072700 


